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CPO congress on mystagogy of prayer is in Utrecht 

 

On 26-29 August the Centre for 

Patristic Research (CPO) holds the 

congress Mystagogy of Prayer in 

Utrecht. From theACEOT-

website you can download the 

invitation and programme. The 

opening and closing lectures can 

be attended for free. Please reply 

to this email if you would like to 

attend the keynote lecture by 

Prof. Revd. Andrew Louth on 

Wednesday evening (27 August). 

  

From the ACEOT-website you can also download the brochure for the volume containing the lectures 

of 

the previous CPO congress. Amongst them are papers presented by the Orthodox theologians 

Metropolitan Kallistos Ware, Fr Andrew Louth, Fr Stephen Headley and Fr Michael Bakker. 

  

You can unsubscribe from this newsletter at www.aceot.nl. 
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